
Advance Notice 
March 24, 2022 
 
 
 
Superintendent Search Update - Board 
 
 
Action to be taken: Potential Board action. 
 
 
The Board plans to give an update with regard to the search for a new superintendent in 
lieu of Superintendent Thiele’s retirement at the end of this school year. 
 
As of this meeting, it is anticipated the Board will have interviewed the three final 
candidates for a new superintendent to begin the 2022-23 school year.  Please refer to 
the ISD Superintendent Search webpage for additional information on the candidates 
and about the search. 
 
 

 

https://www.isd411.org/about-us/school-board/superintendent-search

